
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 18 April 2024 15:49 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application P240422/F 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
The Lugg Flats 
Hello, I’m sorry to be so late doing this. I object strongly to the proposal to build 350 home 
estate . Surely all concerned must realise this is a green field site on a flood plain. There’s 
such a lot of biodiversity with flora and fauna it’ll be criminal to affect this in my opinion. 
If an eastern bypass were to happen, an embankment over part of the Lugg flats might be an 
option, so this could be scuppered. 
Hereford has enough housing being built, please stop this application. 
Regards 
Mal Furber 
HR1 1NE 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


From:   
Sent: 25 April 2024 18:15 
To: Preedy, Darren <Darren.Preedy@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning application P240422/F 
 
Hello   
My name is Malcolm Furber, address is 2 Folly Drive HR11NE  
Thank you. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On 25 Apr 2024, at 08:40, Preedy, Darren <Darren.Preedy@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

  
Good morning M Furber 
  
Thank you for the below representation 
  
If you want us to publish your email to the application webpage, please also provide your 
property number/ name. In order to comply with the Freedom of information act and for the 
council to show transparency in what we do, a full address must be provided for the 
comments to be published. Please refer to the attached guidance, which is also on our 
website. 
  
If you do not wish to provide a full postal address, your email will be stored to our back 
office systems only, but will still be viewable to the planning officer. 
  
Regards 
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Darren Preedy                                                 Economy and Environment  
Technical Support Officer                           
Development Management 
Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 0LE 
                                                                           
Darren.Preedy@herefordshire.gov.uk 
  
General Planning Enquiries:planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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  Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail? 
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Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy 
all copies of it. 
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